
        
May 13, 2014  

Chair and Members 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen St W 
Toronto M5H 2N2   

Dear Chair and Members:  

NEW BUSINESS REQUEST: Renaming Ecology Park after Paul Martel  

Residents who live in the east Annex area are familiar with community member and dedicated leader 
Paul Martel.  Mr. Martel has donated hundreds of volunteer hours to the creation of beautiful parks in 
his community.  It is only fitting to recognize his contributions through the naming of his local park, 
which he tended to most Saturday mornings with great care.  

RECOMMENDATIONS:  

1. That Toronto and East York Community Council request the Director, Parks, Forestry, 
and Recreation to rename "Ecology Park", in the Annex, "Paul Martel Park"  

Sincerely,    

Councillor Adam Vaughan 
Ward 20 – Trinity-Spadina  


